July 2023

STEM Competition

Our Academy joined other local schools for a
STEM competition at Teesside University. Our
students were crowned overall winners, despite
stif competition from other Middlesbrough
Schools and they will now represent Teesside in
London. Well done to our brilliant scientists !

Duke of Edinburgh

of completing their award in June, we've really proud of the
dedication they have all shown.Well done!

We would like to wish all our students a safe
and happy summer holiday.

Students have completed their Duke of Edinburgh training ahead
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Local Play-Writer Visit

We were very pleased to welcome Alan Spence to our
Academy this month. The local play-writer was here to give
out some prizes to our brilliant writers from Years ¥ o 9.
These students had wen a regional creative writing
competition that was led by Middlesbrough Football Club.
They had written a poemfsongrap on George Camsell and
in the judge's words they really ‘loved the humour and
the vocabulary' presented by our students!

School Trips

Beamish Trip

The English department have taken over 100 Year 7
students to Beamish Open Air Museum this week.
They spent the day observing the life of Victorian
England, this Will help their knowledge and provide
them with a greater understanding of the key texts
that they will be studying in lessons.

Reminder

Students are reminded not
to bring any banned items,
or expensive items into
school or to wear expensive
clothing in September.




